COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD, INC
GENERAL MEETING

November 13, 2008
The November General Meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held at Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church in Goleta.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by President Darilyn Kisch.
Welcome:  Three new members were welcomed to the meeting.
Announcements:  Darilyn Kisch made several announcements:
JoAnn Dovgin’s son took photos of the quilt show and a CD is now available for purchase.  The cost is $5.
There is a new bead store in Goleta.  Discount cards are available.

The next Board meeting will be Thursday November 20th at Maravilla.  The meeting will begin at 6:30 pm instead of the usual 7:00 pm.  There will not be a Board meeting in December.
Batik blocks for Karin Cooper will be given to her at the December meeting.
The guild in Paso Robles will have an appraiser come and they asked if anyone from CQG was interested in having any quilts appraised.  Information available at the table.

Show and Tell:  The following people showed works:  Donna Butera, Nola Ferguson, Judith Nybakkan, Patty Latourell, Juli Shulem, Christa Huwe, Dorothy Gibbons, Naomi Hicks, Melissa Frolli, Mary Ringer, Pamela Holst, Jean McCaffrey, and Isabel Downs.

Programs & Workshops:  Darilyn Kisch – the December meeting will have lots of activity including:  Library book sale, Make-n-Take project (cost of $5 each), Opportunity quilt drawing, Challenge will be revealed, Roz Perry will speak about the Quilter’s Hall of Fame, Door prizes will be given every 10 – 15 minutes.  The monies from the Make-n-Take tables will go to support the Salvation Army Adopt A  Family program for Christmas. 

Community Projects:  Jean Surber reported that most of the small quilt kits have been checked out.  Medium and large size quilts are also needed.  There are UFO’s available to be finished.  Nancy King has once again volunteered to quilt the community quilts for her $45 set up fee.
Block of the Month:  Susan Carty presented the November ‘rectangle’ blocks to the winner, Gretchen Beckert.  The December block is ‘anything goes’.  Blocks can be made any size, any color.  The blocks turned in for December will be donated to a group in Washington that takes orphan blocks and makes quilts for children.
The January block will be ‘stripes.’
Refreshments:  The refreshments for this meeting were provided by Maren Johnston.  She baked all the cookies that were served.
Speaker:  Lyn Mann – a change to the program occurred when the wrong quilts were delivered for the lecture.  The title of the program presented was ‘The Best Little Quilt Show in Town’.
Door Prizes:  Door prize winners were:  Nola Ferguson, Cathe Hedrick, Patty Hunter, Marty Frolli, and Nancy Miller.  Door prize donors were:  Baron’s Fabrics, Craft Essentials, Grant House, Treasure Hunt, Quilters Dream of America, Clover Needlecraft Inc., Gutterman’s Thread, Piecemakers Country Store, Sulky of America, and Anonymous Guild Members.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathryn Draine, 
Recording Secretary

